
THE ARCTIC SHORTS FILM EVENING
RETURNS TO BOZAR FOR A 4TH
EDITION!

Following the great success of previous editions, the International Polar Foundation is happy to announce
that the fourth edition of Arctic Shorts Film Evening is returning to the Bozar Centre for Fine Arts!

Where and When?

The event will take place on Tuesday, November 8 at the BOZAR Centre of Fine Arts, Salle M. Doors will
open at 18.30 and the event will start at 19:30.

What?

The annual Arctic Shorts is an official side event of the Arctic Futures Symposium, returning for a fourth
edition thanks to the organisational support of the Mission of Canada to the EU and our numerous Arctic
Futures partners.

The Arctic Shorts Film Evening will feature eight short films directed by various Arctic filmmakers, with the
intention of  raising awareness about the Arctic to the general public.

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Rue+Ravenstein+23,+1000+Bruxelles/@50.8435866,4.3596911,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x47c3c480c031596f:0xc74cb37b6d4177ba!8m2!3d50.8435866!4d4.3596911?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwi-hc66koD7AhU3h_0HHeabAt0Q8gF6BAgJEAE&shorturl=1


BOZAR's bar ‘Le Fumoir’ will be open for those who wish to buy a drink before the event starts.

To discover more about the list of the films, please consult the Arctic Futures Symposium website.

Registrations

In order to attend the event, you can sign up via the registration link by November 6. As the number of seats
is limited, we cannot accept any last-minute arrivals.

Thanks to the generosity of the Mission of Canada to the EU, there is no fee to attend.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at events@polarfoundation.org.

We look forward to welcoming lovers of Arctic cinema back for a fourth unique evening of cinema!

https://www.arcticfutures.org/events/arctic-shorts-film-evening
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/arctic-shorts-2022-registration-126058575593
mailto:events@polarfoundation.org

